
 

 

Welcome to the Parent Teacher Association page of the school web site. We hope the 

contents will prove useful to parents and teachers as we organise our fundraising events 

and distribute the funds to benefit the students of Radyr Comprehensive School.  We feel it 

is very important that we help the school to function during times of reduced funding and 

exist as a viable PTA. 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT DO WE DO? 

Our aim is supporting the school by organising events. This provides extra resources for 

students, enhancing their learning experience and wellbeing.  Our meetings are informal, 

take place once a month in the OASIS room at the school and sometimes at local pubs. 

HOW CAN YOU HELP? 

Join our Subscription draw, only £1 a month. (Already raising £1,400 P/A) 

Come along to our meetings 

Attend/help at our events 

Support our non-uniform days 

 

RADYR  COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL 



FUNDRAISING HAS PROVIDED STUDENTS WITH 

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES 

 

Display boards, sex education kits, gardening equipment, Elna Press, gazebos, books, 

wheelchair, rugby posts, mannequin, seating and benches, PTA notice board for recruitment 

and fundraising. 

 

    

  

Defibrillator and training. 

 

 

WITH CONTINUED SUPPORT WE CAN CONTINUE TO PROVIDE 

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES AND IMPROVE OUR SCHOOL 

THANK YOU!  


